HALL-IRWIN

CORPORATION

October 5, 2021

Eric Scott

Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman Street RM# 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Firestien Pit, Permit No. M-1996-060, Minerals Program Inspection Report Response
Dear Mr. Scott,

Hall-Irwin is responding to the reclamation inspection for the Firestein Pit M-1996-060 on
September 9, 2021.

Attached are photos that show Hall-Irwin has renewed the mine reclamation sign associated with the
Firestein permit listed here-in.

Please contact me should you have any further questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Ed Lafferty

President

Hall-Irwin Corporation
elafferty(@hall-irwin.com
Office 970-587-6908
Cell 970-539-1336
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